
Glen Dye Moor:  

Landscape Scale 

 Restoration  

Project Timeline  

Glen Dye Moor is an ambitious landscape scale restoration project aiming to restore peatlands, establish new 
mixed woodlands and provide multiple benefits to communities across a 6,356ha estate on the eastern edge of 
the Grampian range in Aberdeenshire.  

Over the project lifespan we aim to restore over 1,800ha of degraded peatland. Currently we have >500ha re-
stored/ under active restoration in the Southern part of the estate but the next phases of the project will need to 
tackle some of the most severe areas of erosion in Scotland.  

The first area of peatland restoration at Glen Dye Moor: 
Phase One  (250ha ) was completed in winter 2023– 24 
and Phase 2 (330ha) is currently being restored with 
works to be completed by spring 2025.  

The site to the East of the road was tendered as restricted 
contract for new entrants to peatland restoration in col-
laboration with the Peatland ACTION Workforce Develop-
ment Team. This will be a great help in supporting more, 
new contractors to gain entry to the sector.  

New woodland, designed to comple-
ment existing forests and local land-
scape features is a huge peart of the 
overall Glen Dye Moor Project. Native 
woodland is designed to replicate, as 
near as possible, the type of natural 
woodland habitat that would be 
found in the locality.  

The most challenging areas of Peat-
land restoration lie at high elevation 
(500-770m) between summits of 
Clachnaben and Mount Battock  

There are extensive continuous  areas 
of bare mineral, flat bare peat pans 
and large Hag-  Gully  complexes . 

Most of the peatland on Glen Dye is hydrologically connected to the River Dee 
SAC catchment. The River Dee SAC is designated for Salmon  (Salmo salar)
and Freshwater Pearl Mussel (Margaritifera margaritifera),  therefore improving 
water quality, potentially through peatland restoration is a high priority for the 
area.  

Contact: Erin Stoll 
erin.stoll@scottishwoodlands.co.uk  

More information can be found on The Glen Dye Moor website at http://
www.glendyemoor.com/ or by scanning the QR code.  

PAOs look at a deep gully during  a 
Peatland Action visit to the Moor 


